U. S. NAVAL RESERVE AVIATION BASE GARRINER CHANSAS

Olathe, Kansas

9 November 1942

Dear Mr. Allen:

We would like to know how many complimentary tickets you will need for our game with Kansas University on Saturday, December 5th at the Municipal Auditorium in Kansas City. If you will write and let me know I will make the arrangements. I understand that you plan to bring your band and cheer leaders. Would you kindly let me know with whom I could get in touch to arrange between the half entertainment.

Sincerely yours, Lewy C. Haut M.

Henry C. Hart, Jr.
Lieutenant (jg), USNR
Public Relations Office

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education Kansas University Lawrence, Kasas

HCH/rw